
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Season’s Greetings to all of you from the Mount Hermon Family! 

Life at Mount Hermon School sailed on satisfactorily with some undulations 

during 2022. Adjusting to certain inevitable circumstances was not all together as 

difficult, once we got into the hang of things. 

The Lockdown did bring challenges in settling down to the normalcy of work and 

life for pupils. However, we were able to tide through such situations with time. 

Members of staff got back to responsibilities and required standards soon 

enough. 

We hope the new academic year will be easier. Pupils are ever enthusiastic to be 

the life of Mount Hermon School. 

Please find enclosed with this circular the following: 

1. Important Dates for Parents/Guardians. 

 It is for the parents to adhere to. It is requested that all of you follow these 

dates for maintaining proper discipline in the school. 

 

2. Measles and Rubella vaccination details campaigned by Dept of Health and 

Family welfare Govt. Of West Bengal.  

If you want your ward to avail of the vaccination please give your consent in 

writing. 

3. The final bill is up to 3rd Dec 2022.  

The last date for making the payment is 23rd Dec 2022. You may make the 
payment online at #STATE BANK OF INDIA 
 
 Please contact Mr. S. Karmaker at 9732660519for any queries and send the 

payment receipt at accountsmhs@yahoo.com. 

mailto:accountsmhs@yahoo.com


 

4. The New Fees Structure for 2023: 

No changes have been made for the last 6 years. It is time the Management 

considered the necessity of some changes now. Hence this requirement is 

being met. 

 

Please note that the new academic year begins from 20th Feb 2023 for 

classes III and XII, and classes II and below from 6th March 2023. 

 

The winter work for classes KG to XI will be given by the respective subject 

teachers. Please make sure that your ward completes the same and 

submits all the work when he/she returns to the school for 2023. 

 

Books and stationery will be available from the school Book Store. A stall 

will be put up on the school campus for your convenience on the 18th, 19th 

and 20th Feb 2023 and on 4th and 5th of March. All payment will be made to 

the book seller directly. 

 

The students must avail their entire uniform from Gajanand Kalooram, 

Chowk Bazar, Darjeeling. Ph No-9547234568 

Or Chandu Cloth Bhandar Chowk Bazar, Darjeeling. - 9871389154. 

 

With your Co-operation, Prayers and interest in the life of Mount Hermon 

School, we look forward to the pains and pleasures of the forth coming new 

session of 2023 and to our continued association. 

 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 

 

 

Regards, 

P.P Dey 

Principal 

Mount Hermon School 


